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SPECIAL ORDER

No. 2001- 2.12

SUBJECT : AUTHORIZING THE ATTENDANCE OF THE (9) UP-NCPAG

INTERNS TO A FIELD VISIT IN LLDA, PENRO RIZAL,
CENRO ANTIPOLO AND HINULUGANG TAKTAK PROJECT
ON 18 MAY 2001

In the interest of the service and in connection with the accommodation of UP-
NCPAG Interns in the DENR Central Office, the conduct of one (1) day field visit on
18 May 2001 is hereby authorized.

The following Interns and some DENR personnel shall be allowed on official time to
the said field visit particularly to Laguna Lake Development Authority (LLDA), Rizal
PENR Office, Antipolo CENR Office and Hinulugang Taktak Project.

Student Interns

l.

1. Earl Matthew Mendoza 6. Shalema Salazar
2. Shah Elijah Dumama 7. Thea Joy Nuiez
3. GMT Bambi A. de los Reyes 8. Armie Misa

4, Susan Phoebe Sabado 9. Shad Barbaran
5. Emily Joy Oblerida

1. Members of the Internship Committee

1. Ms. Guadalupe Oliveros(HRMS)/ Mr. Rolando Castro(Personnel Div.)
2. Ms. Araceli Oredina(PDED)/ Mr. Dexter Tindoc (MSO)

1. One (1) Driver for Mitsubishi Rosa (transportation vehicle)
All expenses to be incurred for the conduct of the field visit shall be charged against
Management Services Office Fund, subject to the usual accounting and auditing

rules and regulations.

This Order takes effect on the date herein specified.

Let’s Go Green!






